
FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
Saturday / Sunday February 4 - 5, 2017

MASS INTENTIONS

Sat. Feb. 4- 5pm: Joseph Brady, Shannon Brady
                      
Sun.  Feb.5 - 7am: 
                8:30am: For the Sick (3)
                10:30am: John F. Burkart
                12:30pm: Pro Populo  

Mon. Feb. 6– 8am: For the Sick (4)
        6pm: Christopher Cortez

Tues. Feb. 7-8am: For the Sick (5)
          6pm: † Jimmy Guzman



Wed. Feb. 8-8am: † Natividad Parfan
           6pm: For the Sick (6)

Thu. Feb. 9-8am: † Natividad Parfan
                      12pm: For the Sick (7)

Fri. Feb. 10-8am: † Natividad Parfan
                   6pm: For the Sick (8)

Sat. Feb. 11-8am: † Jeff Garland
       10am: For the Sick (9)
        5pm: † Mary Noonan

                      

There are Masses still open for intentions on March 23, 27, 28, 
and 30-31. 

Please keep in your prayers…. Fr. Paul Schmidt, Fr. Stan Zak, 
Fr.  Bill  Marshall;  Mary Walker;  Alex Porcuna;  Lewis Mullen; 
Carmel Mahoney; Nancy Duenas;  Brad O’Leary; Titus Ekanem; 
Elisa Mancarti; Vic and Nancy Miloslavich; Kathryn Rieger; Judy 
& Louis Delligatti; Rose Bloom; Stella Lurton; Sue Weber; Laura 
Montgomery; Sara Zendejas; Rosaline White; Josephine Palacios; 
Francis Martinez, Mike Rodriguez; Paul Ehrfurth; John Ehrfurth; 
Lily  McWilliams;  Anaidel  Perezarevalo;  Janice  Siliger;  Robert 
Martinez, Laverne Seliger; Eddie Martinez; Sylvester Bell, Keith 
Borchers; Arthur Connick; Theresa Kunihira, Lianne Claver, Paul 
Oei,  Mike  Bozzardi,  Betty  Garland,  Garett  McGowan,  John 
Benish.



In Memoriam: †Cornelius McCauley, +Jeffrey Garland,  +Myrna 
Lanzar,  +Barbara  Shadix,  +Virgil  Garcia,  +Wanda  Krawczyk, 
+Bill  Leitao,  +Michael  Smith,  +Eugenia  Hunter,  +Ursula 
Edwards.  Requiescant in pace.  

MESSAGE FROM FR. GLENN NAGUIT: 

Our Director For Religious Education (DRE), Valerie Burkart, 
gives much of her time and work to the religious education of the 
young people of St. Margaret Mary.  Her dedication to St. Margaret 
Mary is a big reason why our small Parish has a children’s religious 
education program.  

She has recently announced to our catechists that she is passing 
on the baton as  DRE.  When she mentioned to  me last  year  her 
intention I received it very reluctantly.  She has worked diligently for 
St. Margaret Mary, collaborating closely with Frs. Zak and Duda and 
all our catechists through all these years; and whenever I have had 
the occasion to ask for her input and advice, her words have been 
tremendously apt and wise.  Mrs. Burkart, on behalf of all of us, we 
can’t thank you enough for being our DRE! 

Also,  I’d like to  thank  Leanne Weber  for  being part  of  the 
coordinating team with John Burkart and David Weber that leads 
our St. John Paul II Youth Group.  Many thanks Leanne.   I would 
also like to thank  Jerome and Ann Placido  for leading the Youth 
Group for the past three years.  Be assured of our prayers.

*
A head’s up:  No second collection next week.   Instead, we 

will begin the  2017 Bishop’s Appeal  on Feb. 18-19, which is the 
kick-off date for the entire Diocese.    



For 2016, the people of St. Margaret Mary exceeded the goal 
set for us by 112.10%.  We raised $20,654.88.  Ours is one of 33 out 
of  82  parishes  that  have  exceeded  its  goal.   This  is  due  to  your 
generosity in helping our Bishop with the various causes to which 
our  Diocese  is  committed,  such  as  religious  education  of  the 
Catholic youth in our local Church. Many thanks!  

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

The Parish continues to offer the  Novena of Masses For the 
Sick.   If  you  would  like  to  include  someone  you  know  as  an 
intention for the Novena, the forms for designating an intention are 
available this weekend in the vestibule.  A drop-box for completed 
forms is in the vestibule.    The remaining Masses for the Novena are 
as follows:  Feb. 5 (8.30am);  Feb. 6 (8am);  Feb. 7 (8am);  Feb. 8 
(6pm);   Feb.   9  (Noon);   Feb.  10  (6pm);   Feb.  11  (10am). 
Contributions received will be used to purchase  candles for the altar.

●

If you are interested in becoming part of the Legion of Mary at 
St. Margaret Mary, a new group (praesidium) is being planned.  We 
would like to invite you to join this lay apostolate whose objective is 
the sanctification of each of its members 
through  prayer  and  apostolic  work.   The  Legion  is  open  to  all 
Catholics who have a devotion to Our Blessed Mother.   For more 
information about the Legion, please call Tessie de la Paz at (510) 
693-1096.

●
St. Margaret Mary’s Young Adult Group for those in their 20’s and 



30’s  meets  on  third  Fridays  at  7PM in  the  parish  hall.join  us  to 
discuss interesting topics and then we’ll attend a local establishment 
for some Catholic camaradrie!

●
For all the individuals and households that form the community 

of St. Margaret Mary:  you have a subscription to FORMED.ORG. 
With this subscription you can access freely fine Catholic movies, 
catechetical  programs,  formation  for  married  couples  and  those 
considering  getting  married,  Catholic  books,  audio  materials, 
children’s books,  Bible studies all  from your computer.   You can 
download ebooks and audio materials to your iphone or other smart 
device and listen to them on demand.  
. 

Speakers  and  authors  such as  the  late  Fulton  Sheen,  Bishop 
Robert Barron, Cardinal Sarah, Jean-Baptiste Chautard, Fr. Michael 
Gaitley,  Scott  Hahn,  Peter  Kreeft,  Leah  Darrow,  and  more  are 
features.     To  access,  visit  https://formed.org,  then  register  by 
entering St. Margaret Mary’s Parish Code: 7328CP.  Many thanks for 
continuing to support St. Margaret Mary!  

●
We have volunteers to prepare and serve luncheon through May 

for visiting priests who come for the monthly Holy Hour.  
But if  you’re interested in helping in the fall,  please contact 

Lily  Mullen  whose  contact  information  is  below.  The  simple 
meatless meal can be prepare in  the Hall’s kitchen or at home and 
brought  in;  then  served.Two people  per  Friday  are  needed  to  do 
this.You are not expected to entertain or mingle, just set up, have the 
meal  ready  at  noon,  serve it  and clean up when they are  done  - 
usually by 1 pm.

Get a friend (or two) and sign up for a particular month to do 
this act of charity towards the priests of our parish and those who 



join  them for  the  morning  of  recollection.and  Merciful  God  will 
richly bless your generosity towards them.

Please  contact  Lily  Mullen  (925)827-1946  or  email  at: 
lily.mullen@gmail.commore information, or to put your name on the 
schedule.

●
For  our  CCD/Religious  Education  programs,  the  classes 

offered include: Pre-First Communion (1st grade); First Communion 
(2nd grade); Post-First Communion (Grades 3-4); Grades 5 and 6; 
Pre-Confirmation,  Confirmation,  and  our  St.  John  Paul  II  Youth 
Group. Please share this notice with others 
that may have an interest in Catechism Classes at St. 
Margaret  Mary  Church.  Thank  you!  Contact  Valerie  at 
stmmworks@ymail.com or the parish office 510.482.0596.

●
We would like to thank the individuals who donated poinsettias 

in  memory  of  their  loved-ones.   These  poinsettias  adorned  the 
sanctuary and the shrines throughout the Christmas Season: These 
poinsettias  adorned  the  sanctuary  and  the  shrines  through  the 
Christmas  Season:    Alex  Porcuna;  Anastasia  Lydon;  Arlene 
Maderious;  Bernice  Jackson;  Brion  Wikes  &  Claudia 
Bermudez;  Cecilia  Rekay;  Dan  &  Barbara  Kendig;  Del 
Sacramneto;  Donald  Braten;  Ester  Usison;  Geralynne  Joyce; 
Grace DaSilva; Helena Basich; James Andrada; Janice Torbet; 
Jestin & Erin Dineen; Judy Wendel; Judy  Mendiola;  Julie 
Rettagliata; Kim Clougherty; Komala Krishnan; Larry Franz; 
Louise  Grayson;  Maria  De  Ornellas;  Mary  Galena;  Mary 
Silmaro;  Nelson  Family;   Racheal  Kiker;   Rita  Faulkner; 
Romulo Matias;   Ron & Laura Montgomery; Ronald Robles; 
Sevier Family; Valerie Cooper.

●



To all volunteers of St. Margaret Mary:  choirmembers, 
catechists, readers, sacristans:  if you would like to help with hosting 
members of the French Boy’s Choir for two nights from July 20-21, 
please contact Fr. Glenn Naguit.  

This involves picking up your guest when they arrive at St. 
Margaret Mary from SFO, transporting them back to the Parish for 
their concert, and then again to the Parish for their departure.   At 
least two choirmembers can be hosted per household.  

●

A parishioner needs help locating an affordable room to rent 
near St. Margaret Mary’s. If you know of a tenant who is renting, 
please contact the Parish Office. Thanks!  

●

This week’s second collection is for the Building Fund. The 
amount collected for the Insurance and Diocesan Assessment 
is $816. There is no second collection next week. Thank you 
for your support.     

Weekly update Jan. 22 & 23 Year-to-Date
Actual - 1st Plate $4,651 $16,519
Parish Pay 1st Plate $1,160           $4,640
Total 1st Plate $5,811           $21,159
Goal $6,400  $25,600
Shortfall (-$589) (-$4,441)





MUSIC for this weekend (5pm & 10:30am)
Organ Prelude: “Prelude on St. Anne”, Healey Willan
Hymns for today: At the Name of Jesus, O God Our Help
5pm (Sat.) Heritage Mass, Alstott
10:30am: Mass of Hope, C. Ellis
Offertory: Heard the Voice of Jesus say 
Postlude: “Postlude in D”, Healey Willan 



Institute of Christ the King 
Sovereign Priest

Rev. Msgr. M. R. Schmitz - Vicar General  
Rev. Canon Talarico - Provincial    

Rev. Canon Olivier Meney
Episcopal Delegate for the Extraordinary Form 
  of  the Roman Rite in the Diocese of  Oakland

Canon Meney - (510) 604-0391 or canon.meney@institute-christ-king.org

DIOCESAN APPROVED TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS APOSTOLATE 
FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE MOTU PROPRIO,  

SUMMORUM PONTIFICUM 
IN THE DIOCESE OF OAKLAND, CALIFORNIA

For  Current  Schedules  & Events,  please  check the  Institute  of  Christ  the 
King’s Weekly Bulletin:

www.institute-christ-king.org/oakland

Fifth Sunday after Epiphany
February 5, 2017

THE LAY SOCIETY OF THE INSTITUTE OF CHRIST THE KING SOVEREIGN PRIEST



The Society of the Sacred Heart is a lay association within the spiritual family of 
the Institute of Christ the King Sovereign Priest. Through membership in the Society 
of  the  Sacred Heart, lay  faithful  can participate  in  the  spirituality  of  the  Institute  
directed to expand the kingship of Our Blessed Lord in all realms of the Church and 
society under the patronage of Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception.

The spirituality of the Institute of Christ the King stems from the writings and 
example  of  St. Benedict, St. Thomas  Aquinas  and St. Francis  de Sales. With  these 
patron Saints, the members of the Society of the Sacred Heart strive to live a Catholic  
life  in  an ever-growing harmony between nature, grace, faith, and culture, totally 
faithful to the teachings of  Holy Mother Church and to the See of  Peter, with an 
emphasis on charity toward God and our neighbor.
In this holy endeavor, the members of the Society place themselves under the spiritual 
direction of the priests of the Institute of Christ the King and are supported by the  
prayers of the priests,oblates, andthe Institute, and theAdorers of the Royal Heart of 
Jesus.

Members of the society work to sustain the apostolic work of the Institute of 
Christ the King. They also live the spirituality of the Institute and can participate in 
spiritual retreats and gatherings of the Institute's family organized locally or nationally 
by the chaplains of the Society of the Sacred Heart. Youth events and retreats in the 
spirit of the Institute are offered to the families engaged in the Society of the Sacred 
Heart. Friends and guests are welcome at the retreats of the Society.

Interested lay faithful can become members of the Society of the Sacred Heart 
by contacting the Institute's apostolate nearest to them. It is possible for those who do 
not  live  near  the  current  apostolates  of  the  Institute  to  become  members  of  the 
Society of the Sacred Heart. They would need, however, to attend the yearly retreat 
offered to all the members. More information concerning this will soon be available. 
In the meantime, we invite you to read the works of one of the patron saints of the  
Institute, Saint Francis de Sales (especiallyIntroduction to the Devout Life), who as the 
Doctor of divine Charity, had a special devotion to the Heart of Jesus. Through his 
writings and saintly example, the infinite treasures of wisdom and grace contained in 
the most Sacred Heart of our Divine Savior are make readily available to us in our 
everyday lives in a truly extraordinary way. 



THE ANNUAL RETREAT IS MAY 26  -  28, 2017   

For inquiries regarding membership in the Society of the Sacred Heart, 
please send an email tosacredheart@institute-christ-king.org. 

===================================

OUR OAKLAND APOSTOLATE IS
 IN NEED OF YOUR SUPPORT! 

Please donate 
to the Institute for our Apostolate. 

You can give your donation to Canon Meney. 
Checks payable to Institute of  Christ the King. 

Envelopes are provided in the back of  the church. 

You can also go to the Institute’s website at www.institute-christ-king.org and click 
on     

“St. Margaret Mary Oakland, CA,” 
then click on “Donate.” 

Many thanks for your support.



YOU ARE AT SAINT MARGARET MARY 
CATHOLIC CHURCH 

HUB OF THE LATIN MASS LITURGY IN 
OAKLAND, CALIFORNIA

Canon Meney

The Traditional Latin Mass (now called by the Holy Father: Mass in the Extraordinary  
Form) is brought to you through the ministry of the 

Institute of Christ the King Sovereign Priest. 
WHAT IS THE INSTITUTE OF CHRIST THE KING SOVEREIGN PRIEST? 

The Institute of Christ the King Sovereign Priest is a Society of Apostolic Life of 
Pontifical Right whose goal is the honor of God and the sanctification of priests in the 
service of the Church and souls. Its specific aim is missionary: to spread the reign of 
our Lord Jesus Christ in all spheres of human life. Our work is carried out under the  
patronage of the Immaculate Conception, to Whom the Institute is consecrated. 

Recognizing the importance of a deep harmony between faith, liturgy, life, and 
the  power of beauty in attracting the human senses to the things above, an integral  
part of the Institute’s charism is the use of the traditional Latin Liturgy of 1962 for the  
Holy Sacrifice of the Mass and the other sacraments. Great care for a solemn liturgy, 
complete fidelity to the doctrine of the Church and the Holy Father, and awareness of 
the central  role  of  Grace, especially  Charity  – these are essential  elements  of  the 
Institute’s  spirituality, which  is  drawn from its  three  co-patrons, St. Benedict, St. 
Thomas Aquinas, and St. Francis de Sales.

Our motto is “Live the truth in charity." The Institute operates in more than 
fifty places in twelve countries, where our priests focus on the care of souls in many 
different  ways. To  assist  our  priests  in  their  apostolic  work, the  Institute  also  has 
clerical oblates. In 2004, a community of religious sisters was canonically established 
to aid the priests in their mission through prayer and apostolic work. 

The  Institute  was  founded  in  1990  by  Monsignor  Gilles  Wach.  Today, the 
motherhouse and international seminary of the Institute is located in Gricigliano, in 
the Archdiocese of Florence, Italy.



The Institute serves the faithful of the Bay since 2005 at St. Margaret Mary in 
Oakland  and at Five Wounds in San Jose (Mass at 12:30 pm on   Sunday, 12:15 pm on 
Weekdays but Sat. at 7:30 am)

Traditional Latin Mass Schedule
Monday - Wednesday, Low Mass at 6:00 PM
Thursday, Low Mass at 12:00 PM (Noon)
Friday, Low Mass at 6:00PM
Saturday, Low Mass at 10:00 AM
Sunday, Low Mass at 7:00 AM
               High Mass at 12:30 PM
Reception
Every Sunday after 12:30 PM Mass
Feast Days
Mass at 6:00 PM

Please refer to the Institute’s online bulletin for updates

Homebound Visits, House Blessings, Spiritual Direction

Do not hesitate to call Canon Meney to have a visit or the blessed Sacrament 
brought to your beloved ones. Cell phone number is (510) 604-0391 

Spiritual direction is available upon request.

CONFESSIONS
Confessions are offered half hour before daily Masses, during Sunday 

Mass, and upon request for those who cannot make it to confession on the 
above mentioned schedules.

Adoration of  the Blessed Sacrament every Wednesday after 6:00 pm Mass in 
reparation for the Crimes of  Isis.


